
 
 
General Information 
 
Dear Teachers and Advisors, 
 

Thank you for your participation in the Dance Festival.  The performances will begin at 
1:00pm.  Enclosed is the Line Up and Stage Layout. 
 

School address and directions:  6535 Cedros Ave., Van Nuys, CA 91411.  From the 405, 
Exit Victory going east.  Turn left at Cedros.  Auditorium is on the corner of Cedros and 
Kittridge. 

 
If you are attending the Master Class, it will be held in the Dance Room, between the track 

and construction area.  Class goes from 9:30am-11am.  Sign ups are $10 that day. 
 
We look forward to a fun and enjoyable day of performances!  Please review the 

information below. 
 

• Spectator Fees:  $6 Adults, $3 Students and Children, Under 6 is free. 

• Only two Teacher/Advisors will be admitted free. 

• Please check in with your full performing group at least one hour prior to performance 
time.  They will need a hand stamp to access the stage. 

• To ensure a smooth schedule, all groups should report to the backstage area in full 
costume at least ½ prior to performing. 

• Please have a labeled CD with your music, as well as a back up CD.  Using an iPod is 
acceptable; however, you must have your own representative running it. 

• If you have general lighting requests for your routines, please see the tech crew in the 
rear of the house as early as possible. 

• Video taping of your own group is permitted; please film on the side sections of the 
audience. 

• There will be a food booth.  Please enjoy food and drink outside; no food inside the 
Auditorium. 

• Spectators will only be admitted into the Auditorium between performances. 

• At the end of the day, the top three routines of the day will be asked to perform again.  
In preparation for this, please try to keep your groups together and in costume at the 
end of the day.  Advisors of the selected groups will be informed at the conclusion of 
all performances. 

• Information will also be posted at www.vnhsdance.com > Dance Festival. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation!  If you have any other questions, please email me at 
mnakauchi@vannuyshs.org. 

 
 
Mike Nakauchi 
Van Nuys High School 
Dance Festival Coordinator 


